
Concord School 
 

 NEWSLETTER 

 
 

Kia ora whānau 
 
Welcome back to all children, parents 
and staff. I hope you had a relaxing 
summer break and you were able to 
spend quality time with your whānau.  
Thank you all for the preparation you have put 
into getting your child ready for their return to 
school. 
 
It was a pleasure to see so many excited and 
eager students arriving at the school gates this 
morning, as well as a few parents. I have 
enjoyed hearing the buzz of excitement around 
Concord School today and getting to know your 
tamariki.  
 
Please do not hesitate to visit the office to 
introduce yourself or to arrange a convenient 
time if you wish to discuss any matters 
concerning your child’s learning or well-being. 
 
Health and consent forms – Please complete 
one of these for each child and return to school 
as soon as possible.  It is important for contact 
and medical details to be kept regularly updated, 
and this is also a consent form for school trips, 
and for the use of photos on the website etc.  
The form also includes an important section 
on our free healthy school lunches.  
 
These forms are to be taken on school trips so 
that we have emergency contact details for each 
child should the need arise.  We will need all 
forms back before our Big Day Out. 
 
Big Day Out – This year we are holding our Big 
Day Out on Friday 14th February.   
 

We will be leaving school at 9.15am, returning to 
school by 3.00pm, and we will need a few 
parents to come with so please pencil in this 
date.  Further details to follow. 
 
Newsletters – Our weekly newsletter is 
available every Thursday on the Skool Loop app, 
Facebook, our website, noticeboards and via 
email.  If you would still like a hard copy please 
contact Linda in the school office. 
 
Free Healthy School Lunches – We are again 
having our lunches provided by ‘Time 4 Lunch’. 
Please supply your child with a healthy 
snack (eg not packaged food) for morning 
tea, and a drink bottle, each day.   
 

Stationery – Stationery lists are going home this 
week.  Please purchase this as soon as possible 
as it is important that children have all their 
stationery to get their year’s school work properly 
under way.  All items are available for purchase 
from the school office if you wish – please send 
the completed list to the office and orders will be 
made up and given to your child. 
 
Futsal/Touch – Notices will go home next week 
regarding this term’s Futsal and Touch Rugby.    
Teams have to be entered soon so please return 
the forms asap.  Teams will not be entered if we 
do not have coaches and/or managers for each 
team.  No expertise required. 
 
School Uniform – All new school uniform items 
can be ordered online, and are available to 
purchase at Promo-X in Hillside Rd.  Go to: 
https://www.promo-x.co.nz/product-category/ 
concord-school/   Password:  CCUF22.   
We also have a lot of second-hand uniform items 
in Room 2.  
 
Dates to mark on your calendar:  
* Thurs 6th Feb – Waitangi Day 
* Fri 14th Feb – Big Day Out 
 
 
Glen Beadle 
Principal 
 
  

30 January 2025 

ABSENCES – Please PHONE  
488 2204, TEXT 027 391 9985, or use 
the Skool Loop app, by 9.00am, with 

the reason your child is absent (egsick) 
 

Congratulations to all our 2024  
end-of-year prize-winners: 

 

BOT Academic Achievement Award – Orla Kane 
Duffy Diligence & Attitude Award – Amreen Kaur 
Ashley McKechie School Spirit Award – Lenix Gawn 
Mark Reid Good Citizenship Awards – Mia Robbins,  
Nono Metuakore 
Principal’s Virtues Award – Jayden Jomine 
PALS Enthusiasm Award – Brooke Duncan 
Curious Minds Award – Lenix Gawn 
Pelasio Whānau Māori/ Pasifika Student of the  
Year – Lenix Gawn 
Pelasio Whānau Sports Person of the Year – Arnold Reddy 
 

 

 

 

Whiti Marama (Shining Light) Awards: 
Makomako – Alivia Rowson-Tait  
Kōwhai – Sanjot Rehill 
Rātā – Emily McKenzie  
Year 6 (chromebook) - Orla Kane 

 



 
 

     

Community 
Oral Health 

Service 
 
 

0800 ORAL 
HEALTH 
(0800 672 

543)     
  (free from    

       cell  
         phones) 

Skool Loop  
= Zero Data 

Don’t forget to check our Facebook page for up-
to-date information, messages, photos and 

videos: www.facebook.com/concordschooldunedin  
 

  

      Together We Learn and Grow       Ako Tahi, Tipu Tahi 
 

Head Lice 
 

Please 
continue to be 

vigilant in 
checking your 

child’s hair 
often and 

treating when 
necessary 

                          
to our new students  
and their families: 

 

AJ Naholo  
 

Rydin Geddes 
 

Nikau Walker 

Lucky Book Club 
         The first Lucky Book  

        Club order for 2025 was   
 distributed today and closes on 

Friday 14th February.  Please return 
money and orders to the office. 

www.playhq.com/new-zealand-cricket/register/50f021 

www.playhq.com/new-zealand-cricket/register/999b40 


